
Mt. Blue Regional School District 

  129 Seamon Road, Suite 2 

Farmington, Maine 04938 

 

Telephone (207) 778-6571 Fax: (207) 778-4160 
 
 
January 20, 2021 
 
 
Dear RSU 9 Community,  
 
We wanted to make you aware that one person associated with ​Mt. Blue High School ​and one 
person associated with ​Cascade Brook School​ have tested positive for COVID-19. No close 
contacts have been identified. ​Per our ​prior communication​ over the weekend, we will 
continue with our full remote learning model for the remainder of the week. We will return 
to our hybrid model on Monday, January 25th which is a BLUE day. 
 
As a reminder... 

● All students and staff must complete their health screener before coming to school.  
○ Student 
○ Staff 

● If your student is a close contact or tests positive for COVID-19, please contact your 
school immediately and keep your child home.  

 
Please contact your principal or school secretary if you have any questions.  
 

 
 
Thank you for your attention to our protocols in the interests of staff, student and community 
health and safety. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
RSU 9 Central Office Administration and RSU 9 Nursing Team 

 
 

CHESTERVILLE    FARMINGTON    INDUSTRY    NEW SHARON    NEW VINEYARD    STARKS 

TEMPLE    VIENNA    WELD    WILTON 

Academy Hill School  207-645-4488 

Cape Cod Hill School 207-778-3031 

Cascade Brook School  207-778-4821 

G.D. Cushing School  207-645-2442 

Mt.Blue Middle School 207-778-3511 

Mt.Blue Campus 207-778-3561 

W.G.Mallett School  207-778-3529 

https://cdn.branchcms.com/yeQ4XpK43n-1155/docs/district/news/Follow-Up%20to%20Health%20Notice%2012_2021Jan17.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CQykuH_EONyIKtVtj4E5l2SNUDfPMLLoUE0ObXxBDks/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1DLL5p4OjNaXT4kiWP85j8KqDayXgYcVKSrqu3PMp-HU/edit

